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Learning Resources for Teachers 
 
Learning Resource: Harold Linfield 
 
 
 
 
 
The Worthing Gazette On 14 July 1915 
 
 
Harold F. Linfield (son of Mr and Mrs A.G. Linfield of the Laurels, 
Chesswood-road) was officially reported as wounded and missing last 
week. As a fact, it is now two months since any definite news was 
received  concerning him, and although there is, of course, just a 
possibility that he  may have been taken prisoner, the uncertainty as to 
his fate is naturally a  source of much anxiety to his parents and his many 
friends’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clue 2:  Extract from The Worthing Gazette July 1915 
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